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[MOTION TO INTERVENE]
The Lake Charles LNG export extension should not be allowed due to the fact of violations of
regulations for decades and the potential for further violations.

The non-FTA exports that are not being monitored and addressed by the EPA is not a
good idea for the state. The loss of the controls of energy production and the lack of
oversight is more serious than reported by the EPA. The state is losing valuable energy
production revenue by not limiting the use of natural gas and other energy resources that
be utilized for the benefit of our country. Why allow this type of authority when we could
benefit ourselves from the sources? For far too long, the state has been taken
advantage of by his type of regulatory powers and it needs to stop. Itis sharing
resources that may provide the upper hand to other countries and the government
should not allow this to happen. We have to care of our own natural gas supply and
reserve in the event that we have a downfall. The DOE should not have the power to
regulate this issue and it needs to be addressed by a legal panel to ensure the laws are

enforced and regulated.

Kelly Moore
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This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information.
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